THE MUNICIPAL AUTHORITY OF THE TOWNSHIP OF WASHINGTON

General Service Area

WATER RATE SCHEDULE
JANUARY 1, 2025

QUARTERLY Allowance
Size of Meter Minimum Charge {Gallons)
3/4" $96.90 6,000
1" $219.75 6,000
2" $670.20 6,000
3" $1,038.75 6,000
4" $2,062.50 6,000
8" $4,110.00 6,000

Consumption Charge Beyond the Allowance ($/1,000 gallons): $5.46

MONTHLY Allowance
Size of Meter Minimum Charge {Gallons)
3/4" $32.30 2,000
1" $73.25 2,000
2" $223.40 2,000
3" $346.25 2,000
4" $687.50 2,000
6" $1,370.00 2,000

Consumption Charge Beyond the Allowance ($/1,000 gallons): $5.46

Harmony Church Road Service Area

QUARTERLY Allowance
Size of Meter Minimum Charge {Gallons)
3/4" $122.76 6,000
1" - $245.61 6,000
2" $696.06 6,000
3" $1,064.61 6,000
4" $2,088.36 6,000
8" $4,135.86 6,000

Consumption Charge Beyond the Allowance ($/1,000 gallons): $9.77

Rates include a $5.00/month capital improvements fee.

MATW Water Rate Schedule - 2025

11/21/2024



Rate Increase Notice - January 1, 2025

In keeping with its commitment to public health and system reliability, The Municipal Authority of
Washington Township (MAWT) has approved a $4 per month increase in the capital improvement
fee for water customers. Minimum usage and consumption rates will remain the same. The Board
of Directors has authorized the rate increase to become effective on January 1, 2025.

MAWT has taken steps to hold its costs down and improve efficiency. These steps include replacing
old waterlines, refurbishing our water tanks, and applying for grants for necessary water plant
upgrades and line extensions.

MAWT applied for and was awarded a FY 2024 Washington County Local Share grant of $250,000 to
replace the waterline on Lynn Street in Roscoe. The contract was awarded to Britton & Sons, the
low bidder in the amount of $341,812.29. Work is scheduled to begin in early December.

MAWT also applied and was awarded a FY 2024 Community EPA Grant of $500,000 for plant
improvements including complete upgrade of the 4 filters, motor control center, SCADA monitoring
system, and waterline replacements in Jefferson Estates (Jefferson, Washington, and Coolidge),
Grove, Sandbank, Hoffman, Perry, Gillespie Hollow Road, Perry to Connellsville Rd, and
Connellsville To Third Street. The grant will be combined with a low interest PennVest loan of $4.7
million. Those upgrades are planned for 2025.

MAWT also applied for FY 2025 grants for vehicle replacements and upgrading our metering
system. Those grants will be awarded in 2025.

Clean, safe water is essential for any community. We believe the investments we are making will
provide customers with reliable water service, better fire protection, and a reduction in repairs and
maintenance costs to the Authority and ultimately, it’s customers.



